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Re on 14 Schools 

,s«v1ng the Towns cf Bettilehem and Woodbt.ry 

Distance Learning Update 3/18/20 

Good Evening Elementary Families, 

We wanted to keep you posted on our progress in regards to continuing to educate our students 
during this extended school closure. Administrators have been working diligently to plan for distance 
learning in Region 14. Below is what you can expect from us over the next few days: 

● Tomorrow and Friday, our teachers will be working collaboratively and creating distance 
learning materials for students. Currently, K/1 students will be provided packets with additional 
digital activities. Grades 2 - 5 will access their learning digitally. 

● By the weekend families and students will receive more specific guidelines and expectations 
around Region 14 Elementary Distance Learning. 

● The current plan is for students to be able to access their learning materials and begin their 
distance learning on Monday. 

More to come. 

Sincerely, 

Mark Harutunian 
Interim Principal 
Bethlehem Elementary School 

Andy Komar 
Principal 
Mitchell Elementary School 


